
Earl Kitchener Elementary  

School 

 

Meet the Teacher event October 1st 2024. 
 
 

 
 
Hello EK families, 
 
Each fall, Elementary Schools hold an event referred to as ‘Meet the Teacher’ which can often be the first 
opportunity that folks have to connect directly with educators who work closely with their children.  We plan 
our date in the spring given that we reserve the time in conjunction with Book Fair and Greensville Optimists 
Food Truck availability.  This year learned of a conflict with our chosen date which resulted in rescheduling to 
Tuesday, October 1st. 
 
Once again, the Scholastic Book Fair will be set up in the gym and this will be accessible for 
browsing/purchases as of 3:10 in the afternoon (dismissal).  The Greensville Optimists Community and Youth 
Foundation will be operating the Food Truck (trailer) out back on the tarmac from (roughly) 4:30 – 6:00.  From 
5:00 - 6:30 pm (NEW TIME), families are welcome to come in, tour classrooms and meet staff, so we hope to 
see you then (we recognize that parking is often an issue but please remember that the lot out back is 
reserved for staff). 
 
It is important to point out that, while this is an opportunity to visit classrooms and meet educators, it is not 
intended to be for student progress updates.  Such conversations can be arranged for another time in direct 
consultation with your child’s teacher(s). 
 
The food truck service NOW ACCEPTS cash and/or debit and prices are as follows; 
 

o drinks (water, pop, juice) … $1.00-$2.00 

o fresh cut fries … $4.00 

o hot dogs … $5.00 

o hamburgers … $6.00 

o add cheese … $1.00 

o veggie burgers … $7.00 

Sincerely, 
 
 

D. Thorne 
 
D. Thorne 
Principal 
Earl Kitchener 


